
 

Dear Parents, 

Congratulations to our Y6 for completing their SATs tests this week. It was wonderful to see their 

resilience and respect for each other’s learning.  They have enjoyed a great afternoon outside and 

were delighted with the visit from the ice cream van.  We wish then lots of fun at PGL next week. 

SATs results will be shared with parents in end of year reports. 

Menu change on 18th May 2023 

Please order your child’s lunch in the usual way via 

https://appetite.hutchisoncatering.co.uk/login.aspx 

 

Funded courses 

Please click on the icon below for details. 

Funded Short 

Courses For Parents Carers and Employees.docx
 

Thank you                   

Thank you to everyone who donated to the PTA Rags2Riches collection. We collectively raised 

£145.75 towards PTA funds. 

 

 

 

https://appetite.hutchisoncatering.co.uk/login.aspx


Reminder of PTA Coronation Fayre 

Tomorrow, Saturday 13th May is the PTA Coronation Summer Fayre from 2-4pm. All welcome – we 

hope to see you there!

 

Enjoy the weekend. 

Wendy Lyon & Julie Cox 


